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This .is an air view of the
latest site controversy by the
city school board. It is the Bay
street reservoir site being con-
sidered by some of the board as
an elementary school site. A
San Francisco firm of founda-
tion specialists, paid $2000 to
make a definite opinion as to
its safety, is expected to have
their report ready for tomorrow
night’s board meeting. Beyond
the reservoir is the West Lake
subdivision. The board is split
on the matter because two
members said the reservoir was
unsafe. .




